Safety and Consideration

Living in close proximity to other residents, you must take into consideration the rights
of others—Consider your neighbors as you would like them to consider you.

- Bicycle riders, please consider the safety of pedestrians and small children playing on
the sidewalks. Adults and older children should ride bicycles in the street.

Ball players, please consider the safety of children in the playground areas (as well as
the safety of windows) and play ball at public playgrounds if at all possible.

- Children should be properly supervised at all times either by parents or
responsible baby sitters. Please instruct your children that bicycles, tricycles,
skateboards, roller-type skates or scooters cannot be used in the community roadways
or parking lots.

- The use of charcoal grills is not permitted.

- The use of gas grills may be permitted outside your apartment on an open patio or
deck. You must contact Shires Housing to get approval for use. Due to fire regulations,
gas grills cannot be used on a porch or patio that has an overhead roof and propane
tanks cannot be stored in the building. Please be cautious of the smoke caused by
your grill. Smoke can cause damage to your or other apartments if windows are open.
- Please respect the rights of neighboring property owners.



